
 
 
DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 

December 28, 2012 
MEMORANDUM FOR: T. J. Dwyer, Technical Director 
FROM:   R.T. Davis and R.K. Verhaagen 
SUBJECT:   Los Alamos Report for Week Ending December 28, 2012 
 
The Los Alamos National Laboratory was on winter break this week.  The site reps were out of the 
office.  This report is filed for continuity purposes. 


